
 

 

To the 
parents and legal guardians  
of the pupils visiting  
Grundschule Hohenhausen 

               Kalletal, 11.11.2020 

 

Dear parents, 

due to the dramatically increasing numbers of corona infections, we would like to call attention 

to the importance that your child is first of all not allowed to visit the school with symptoms 
of the corona virus. These symptoms could be: cough, elevated temperature, fever, 

shortness of breath, loss of smell and taste, rhinitis, sore throat, head ache and limb pain or 

general debility.  

In case of the appearance of these symptoms, an individual medical check-up is necessary 

before school attendance is allowed. 

If your child only has a rhinitis, keep it at home for 24 hours surveillance. If no other symptoms 

are appearing, your child can come back to school. In case of uncertainty, please address the 

family doctor / the paediatrician. Please check the health condition of your child every day.  

In these challenging times, it is highly important for us as a school that you as the parents 

support us and talk about the significance of keeping distance, the rules of hygiene, the 

coughing and sneezing etiquette plus the correct use of face covering over the mouth and 

nose. 

 

Please do not hesitate to address us if there are any questions, suggestions or worries left. 

 

With kind regards,  

 

 

(headmistress) 


